
WORSHIP SERVICE 

10:40 A.M. 

 

Song Service                                                                           Judy Northrop                

 

Welcome/Church Life                                     Pastor Elijah Grekov 

 

Prelude                                                    
                

Hymn of Praise                   “Great is Thy Faithfulness”                        #100  

 

Invocation                   Stephanie Griffin                                                          

 

Tithes & Offerings            “Local Church Budget”                     Chris Neish 

                                               

Special Music/Offertory    “We Worship & Adore Thee” Jan Larson 

                                               

Children’s Offering        

Children may go to Children’s Church in the Family Ministry Room        

 

Preparation for Prayer                                      Pastor Elijah 

 

Congregational Prayer                                                        Ron Neish                                                               

  

Prayer Response    

 

Scripture Reading               Luke 18:17                    Kirsten Lidar                                   

 

Special Music               “Canaanland is Just in Sight”                Jan Larson                   

 

 

Sermon                                “Life Upside Down”                       Pastor Elijah              

 

Hymn of Response         “God Will Take Care of You”                             #99  

 

Benediction                                                                            Pastor Elijah 

  

Prayer Response                                                                  

                       

Postlude                                               
        

 

Elders of the Month: Dallas Bobst/Everett Garnick 

Pianist: Kristynn Tagaro              Organist:  Joshua James Gusman   

 

Sabbath             11:00 am 
 
Welcome 
 
Meet & Greet 
 
Prayer 
 

 Praise      “Mighty to Save” 
“This Is My Father's World” 
“Who Am I” 

 
Prayer Garden 
 
Praise               “Here With Me” 
    
Sermon             “Serious Sayings of the Bible”            Daniel Burke
      
 
Offering              “Something Beautiful” 
 
Prayer                        Daniel 

 
 

Connect 
 
Cross Connection is Yucaipa SDA Church’s contemporary service. 
Join us for praise and worship each Sabbath in the Youth Chapel. 

www.facebook.com/crossconnectionyucaipa 
 

 

 



YOUTH 

Revive - Every Week                                                                                                                                        

Youth are invited to Revive Sabbath School Every Saturday Morning at 

9:45AM in the Youth Center. 

Get Connected                                                                                                                                   

To receive information about upcoming youth events contact 

revive.yucaipasda@gmail.com or (909) 747-WWJD (9953) to be added to 

our texting list or add us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/revive.yucaipa.sda 

 

PRAYER  WORKS 

Ask, and it shall be given you; seek, and ye shall find; knock, and it 
shall be opened unto you: For every one that asketh receiveth; and 
he that seeketh findeth; and to him that knocketh it shall be opened.           
Matt. 7:7,8              
 
Ask, then; ask, and ye shall receive; ask for humility,  wisdom, 
courage, increase of faith. To every sincere prayer an answer will 
come. It may not come just as you desire, or at the time you look for 
it; but it will come in the way and at the time that will best meet your 
need. The prayers you offer in loneliness, in weariness, in trial, God 
answers, not always according to your expectations, but always for 
your good.                      G.W. p 258 

   

 

PATHFINDER’S RECYCYLING FUNDRAISER 

Bring your  

(Only Glass, Plastic, Aluminum Cans & Bottles) 

 

To support Pathfinder’s trip to  

Intern’l Camporee in Oshkosh  

Aug. 11-15, 2014 

 

Place in blue bin by side gate off patio. 

 

Need Pick Up? 

Call Jennifer Lidar 909-343-7256  

 

Thank you for your continued support!! 

SABBATH SCHOOL 

 9:30 A.M. 

 

Song Service                                    Judy Northrop 
 

Opening Song          “Tell Me the Story of Jesus”                #152 
 

Welcome and Prayer                                            LaVerta Page 
 

Special Feature     “The Twing Memorial       Rachel Terwiliger 
   Secondary School”              Larry Hawkins 

                
Lesson Study        “Discipling the Powerful”          Action Groups 

                                                                           
 

Pianist:  Kristynn Tagaro        Organist:  Joshua James Gusman 

 

 

Adult Sabbath School Action Groups 
 

Overflow room—Ardyce Fowler, Clyde Williams 

Elders’ room—Joyce Hopp, Don Martin, Christine Neish 

Community Services— Dan Buckendahl, Laurel Slater, Dorothy Womack 

Sanctuary front center— Peggy Tomat, Eleanor Dosey 

Fellowship Hall—Gary Strunk, Deborah Rodman 

 

Children’s/Youth Divisions 
 

Cradle Roll: (North Patio) Ages 0 - 3 

Kindergarten: (North-East Patio) Ages 4 - 6 

Primary: (East Patio) Ages 7 - 9 

Juniors: (East Patio) Ages 10 - 12 

Earliteens: (Family Ministries Room) Grades 7-8 

Youth: Revive (South Patio) Youth Center, Grades 9 - 12 

Young Adults: (Backstage Hallway) Former Music Room, Ages 18-35 

 

Sabbath Ends at Sunset Tonight at 5:46 pm 

Sabbath Begins at Sunset Next Friday at 5:51 pm 

 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: Material & Information to be printed in the 

Church bulletin needs to be in office by Wed. Noon each week!  Leave the 

information with Linda Hill, the secretary.  Office: 797-1375 or email her at 

yucaipasecretary@gmail.com. 

mailto:revive.yucaipasda@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/revive.yucaipa.sda
mailto:yucaipasecretary@gmail.com.


WELCOME 

 

TO OUR GUESTS, WE ARE DELIGHTED that you are worshiping with 

us today.   We consider it a privilege to share this time together praising and 

giving thanks to God. If you are visiting and are making your home in this 

community we extend to you a hearty invitation to make this your church 

home. Please, complete the Guest Registration card in the pew rack and place 

it in the offering plate.   

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TODAY 
1. THIS WEEK’S OFFERING:  Local Church Budget.  As you look at 

our figures for this month, you will see that we need your help to 

support our church ministries.  There is more than just the lights, 

heating, cooling, and materials that are supported by your giving.  All 

our outreach, both within the church and to our community can only 

happen through your giving to the church budget.  Each amount, small 

or large adds up to make the total we need each month of $14,000.  

 

2. CHILDREN’S CHURCH:  today.  Young people join us in the 

Sanctuary until after children’s offering when you go to the Family 

Ministry Room for your special church service. 

 

3. FOOD FOR COMMUNITY SERVICES:  Food is being collected for 

those in need.  Place your non-perishable gifts by the table in the foyer. 

 

4. AFTERGLOW:  Each week after the Church service, Lee Heath & 

Dorothy Pulley will lead out in the Afterglow prayer session. They will 

meet in the Overflow Room to the right of the Sanctuary.  Anyone who 

would like to join them will be welcome. If you have a special prayer 

need, feel free to come and be prayed with. 

 

5. FELLOWSHIP BUFFET: TODAY.  Join us in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

6. DISHES AND SWEATERS LEFT IN KITCHEN:  If you are missing 

a dish or sweater, please check on the table in the Fellowship Hall for 

them.   

 

7. SABBATH SCHOOL COUNCIL & HEALTH COMMITTEES: will 

meet today right after potluck at approximately 1 pm.  Meet in 

Fellowship Hall. 

 

8. ELDER CARE MUSIC MINISTRY: TODAY at 3:00 pm at 

Braswell’s on 4
th
 Street. 

NEXT WEEK 

 

9. GREAT BIBLE TRUTHS:  Monday, March 3 at 7 pm. in Fellowship 

Hall.  Subject this week is “The Little Horn”. 

 

10. CHURCH IS BEING FUMIGATED MARCH 4 - 6:  IT IS VERY 

IMPORTANT THAT ALL FOOD (EXCEPT UNOPENED CANS) 

IS REMOVED FROM THE CHURCH THIS WEEKEND. 
If you have food in the refrigerator or freezer, contact Barbara Roth.  She 

will be cleaning them out.  You are welcome to come and see the church 

tented.  Wednesday Prayer meetings will be cancelled this week. 

 

11. THE YUCAIPA VALLEY RETIREES:  will meet on Tuesday, March 

4th, at noon in the Fellowship Hall of the Calimesa church.    

Please join us for Christian fellowship and good food!  Bring your 

favorite choice of an entrée, vegetable, salad, or dessert.  After the noon 

meeting meal, Bill Tucker will share with us the 'Philippine Crusade.' 

 We hope to see you there! 

 

12. MESA GRANDE ACADEMY VISITATION DAY:  New high school 

students (grades 9 – 12) are invited to attend a fun filled visitation day at 

Mesa Grande Academy on March 6 from 9:30 am – 2:00 pm.  

(Registration at 9:15 am.)  We would appreciate a RSVP to 909-795-

1112 x 221.  Invite students you would like to see attend MGA! 

 

13. THE UPPER ROOM: a Friday night Bible Study in Loma Linda at 7 

pm. studying Romans 14 - 16.  Child care is provided.  Contact Pastor 

Bill Hunt for more info.  Address:  367 East Redlands Blvd., San 

Bernardino, CA 92408. 

 

14. SPEAKER NEXT WEEK: Pastor Bill Hunt 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

15. VBS WORKSHOP:  If you are interested in working with VBS this 

next summer, the workshop will be on March 9 at the Kansas Avenue 

SDA Church.  Go to seccyouth.com to register. 

16. WOMEN ABOUT GOD’S BUSINESS:  Our Women’s Ministry 

invites all women to join with the Calimesa Church at the Women’s 

Retreat on March 15 at the Yucaipa Christian Church on Bryant St. in 

Yucaipa.  Guest speaker will be Ann Roda, the Family Ministery Pastor 

at New Hope Adventist Church in Fulton, Maryland.  The registration 

forms are available on the table in the foyer along with more information. 



17. THE ANNIE MOSES BAND:  a phenomenal Christian music group 

from Nashville, TN, on their “Pilgrims and Prodigals” tour will be in 

concert at Loma Linda University Church on Saturday night, March 15 

at 7:30 pm.  Tickets can be obtained online at itickets.com or by calling 

for tickets at 1-800-965-9324.  For further information call 909-795-

4960. 

18. MESA GRANDE ACADEMY:  will be holding its K-1
st
 grade new 

student visitation evening on March 16 from 4 – 6 pm.  Remember to 

bring a friend or neighbor with you.  An impromptu visit without a RSVP 

is welcome.  Students in grades 2 – 8, call for a special visit day.  We 

would appreciate an RSVP to 909-795-1112 x221. 

 

19. UPPER COLUMBIA ACADEMY FOUNDATION:  is hosting a 

“Circle of Friends” reception for alumni and friends of UCA. The event 

will be held Sunday, March 16, 3:00 p.m., at the Loma Linda University 

Church fellowship hall. Come connect with your UCA friends, enjoy 

Hors d’oeuvres, and hear current miracle stories from Upper Columbia 

Academy. Consider joining the lay-led movement that is making 

Adventist education possible for so many UCA students.  

For more information, contact Doug at dougwells.ucaf@icloud.com or 

 (208) 640-6633. 

 

GENERAL 
20. 1ST

 READING OF NEW APPOINTMENTS 

      School Board Representative:  Virginia Tomas 

 Youth Sabbath School Teacher:  Daniel Burke 

 

21. JACKIE CLEMENT:  passed away on Tuesday, Feb. 25.  If you 

would like to send a card to the family send it to The Gralls or Steven 

& Lynette Clement, at P.O. Box 8683, La Crescenta, CA 91224. 

 

22. NEXT WEEK’S OFFERING:  AN ADVENTIST WORLD RADIO:  

“I’m a college freshman and love to listen to the radio,” read the letter 

from China.  “I have experienced a lot of pain in life.  My soul is 

troubled all the time.  One night, I tuned in to Voice of Hope and was 

captivated by the Bible stories.  I couldn’t put down the radio for a 

moment.  Even though I’m not a Christian, I feel that your programs are 

wonderful!  I want to read the Bible and listen to the Lord’s teachings.” 

Plan now to thoughtfully support AWR’s annual offering on March 8, 

so the voice of hope can continue to be heard in nearly 100 languages 

around the world. For a closer look at AWR, go to 

YouTube.com/awrweb. 

 

 

COMBINED BUDGET: monthly goal                      $   14,000 

COMBINED BUDGET: received for February        $   12,208                 

TUITION AID:  monthly goal                               $     2,000 

TUITION AID: received for February                       $     1,447   

                         

23. ANY UNDESIGNATED MONEY:  in a tithe envelope, will go 

toward the offering appeal of the day.  All loose offerings go to church 

budget. Your contribution, whether large or small is of great help to the 

church. 

 

24. PRAYER MINISTRY:  at 8:45 am each Sabbath morning a group 

will meet in the Minister’s room behind the platform to pray. 

 

25. INTERNET PRAYER TEAM: Our church Internet prayer team is 

willing to pray for both short and long term requests.  Should you have a 

request or a praise, please place it in the prayer request box in the church 

foyer, or e-mail it to Deanne Joseph dgjoseph400@yahoo.com  ALL 

REQUESTS WILL BE HANDLED CONFIDENTIALLY.  On all 

requests, PLEASE KEEP DEANNE UPDATED ON ANY PROGRESS, 

CHANGES, and ANSWERS TO PRAYER. 

 

26. WE NEED YOU!  To continue to have Sabbath Schools for our young 

people and to take off some pressure on our current leaders, we are in 

need of people who would be willing to do a program 1 time each month.  

PLEASE contact the church office if you can help us. 

Kindergarten – 1 leader                   Primary – 1 leader 

Juniors – 2 leaders                           Youth – 2 leaders 

 

27. FLOWER CHART:  is once again on the wall by our new drinking 

fountains in the foyer.  If you would like to remember a special occasion, 

please sign up and also include the occasion.  You will need to have the 

$55 turned into the treasurer before that weekend.  After the service, you 

are welcome to take the arrangement home, but please bring back the 

vase to the office to help keep the expenses down.   

 

28. WENDI, HEATHER, & JENNIFER GROTH: are inviting the ladies 

of our church to their sister, Brianna Bridges’, baby shower on March 2 

from 2 – 4 pm at the Patrician Mobile Home Park Club House, 34480 

County Line Road, Yucaipa.  Please RSVP to Linda at 909-260-8199.  

Registered at Target & Baby’s R us.  Please adults only. 

 

29. CHEF MARK ANTHONY:  will be presenting a free vegetarian 

cooking show at the Arden Hills SDA Church on Sunday, March 2, at 

3:00 pm.  The church address is 5801 Arden Ave. in Highland, Phone  

number is 909-864-1111. 

mailto:dougwells.ucaf@icloud.com
mailto:(208)%20640-6633
http://us.mc1226.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=dgjoseph400@yahoo.com


30. DRUG AWARENESS FUNDRAISER:  Put on by Drug Alternative 

Program on March 2 at 5:30 pm at the Loma Linda University Church.  

Peggy Conner is the featured vocalist and the keynote speaker is DeVon 

Franklin.  See cards and poster in the foyer for more info. 

 

31. HERITAGE RESEARCH CENTER BOOK SALE:  March 3 – 7 
from 8 am – 5 pm at the Heritage Research Center in the Del E. Webb 

Memorial Library at LLU.  See poster in foyer. 

 

32. BOB GOFF, author of New York Best Selling-book, “Love Does” will 

be speaking March 10, 2014 at the Loma Linda University Church on 

Monday at 12 noon.  Tickets are available $10 and students free with ID. 

A  National Auxiliary luncheon at an additional charge will follow with 

book signing.  For more information visitwww.llumedaux.org or 

call 909-558-4639 

 

33. POWER OF INCLUSION:  Loma Linda University Health presents a  

5 K Run, Walk, Roll – 8:00am on Sunday, March 16.  See Poster in 

foyer.  Also on March 20
th

, there is an International Food Festival.  For 

more info go to powerofinclusion.org  

 

Calendar at a Glance 

MARCH 
Wednesday Mornings – Bible Study – 10:30 am 

Wednesday Evening Prayer Meeting – 6 pm   

 1 Elder Care Music Ministry – 3 pm 

 2 Pathfinder Kite Day 

 3 Great Bible Truths – 7 pm 

4-6 Church will be fumigated 

 9 VBS Workshop – 9am – 4pm 

 9 Movie Afternoon “Adventures of a Wilderness Family” 3pm 

10 Meatless Monday – 6:30 pm 

12 Seniors’ Fellowship Committee Meeting – 12:30 pm 

12 Pathfinder Meetings 

15 Seniors’ Potluck 

15 Pathfinder Drilling & Marching – 4 pm 

16 Adventurer Club – Olive Factory Tour 

17 Great Bible Truths – 7 pm 

18 Finance Committee – 7 pm 

19 Adventurer/Pathfinder Meetings 

20 School Board 

24 Great Bible Truths – 7 pm 

25       Church Board – 7 pm 

29         Leadership Development Training 

31       Great Bible Truths – 7 pm 

DIRECTORY 
The Pastoral Staff is here to serve you.  Please call us when you or a 

loved one must go to the hospital or needs crisis counseling.  We are here 

to help you! 

 

Church Office –909- 797-1375/Fax: 909-797-2705 

35225 Avenue “E”, Yucaipa, CA 92399 

Mailing:  P.O. Box 1099 

Homepage: yucaipasda.adventistfaith.org 

 

Secretary/Business Manager 

Linda Hill, (909) 797-0487 

Email: yucaipasecretary@gmail.com 

Email:  yucaipatreasurer@gmail.com 

 

Regular office hours are from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00p.m., Tuesday through 

Thursday.  Pastoral appointments are available as needed. 

 

Senior Pastor 

Pastor Elijah Grekov, 909-795-6965 

Email: elijahgrekov@gmail.com 

 

Assoc. Pastor 

 

 

 

Young Adults’ Pastor 

Pastor Bill Hunt:  210-778-6502 

 Email: huntwr@msn.com 

 

Family Ministries Coordinator 

Jennifer Lidar:    909-343-7256 

 

Children’s Church Coordinator 

Yvonne Wren:  797-7923 

 

Youth Ministries Coordinator 

 

 

 

Head Elder - Dallas Bobst:  951-845-2394 

Head Deacon - John Decker:  (cell) 374-1031 

Head Deaconess - Gloria Pohren:  797-1714 

Maintenance – Dan Sexton:  909-800-3611 

 

http://www.llumedaux.org/
tel:909-558-4639
mailto:yucaipasecretary@gmail.com
mailto:elijahgrekov@gmail.com
mailto:huntwr@msn.com
tel:909-343-7256


 
 

 

 

YUCAIPA SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 
 

March 1, 2014 
 
 

Pastor Elijah Grekov 
Pastor Bill Hunt 

 

 PRAYER TEAM REQUEST 

 

 We would like to pray for your children and our young adults 

in a special way.  Please fill out the form below and put it in the 

offering basket, turn it in to a pastor, or the office.  Thank you for 

taking a moment to fill out the form. 

 

Children and Young Adult Info Form 

 

Mother’s Name__________________________________________ 

 

Father’s Name___________________________________________ 

 

Phone # ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Child’s Name_________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Child’s Name_________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Child’s Name_________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Child’s Name_________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Child’s Name_________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Child’s Name_________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Ages 18 – 35 

 

Young Adult__________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Young Adult__________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Young Adult__________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

Young Adult__________________________Birthdate___________ 

 

 

 

 



   
 

    
  

     A natural extension of being spiritually filled is to share the blessings and 

knowledge with others. High school student-led Week of Prayer in February 

was a fabulous way of ministering after some had attended Junior/Senior 

Bible Conference last month. Students led the music, prayers, and homilies. 

Shaped by the theme “So in Love,” much thought and prayer was devoted to 

presenting Jesus’ sacrifice in vivid and inspiring images. Speakers that week 

included Riccaela Thomson, Austin Thomson, Matt Shankel, Paige Matsuda, 

Anna Clark, Kathryn Chan and Spencer Sherwin. 

     February is a month for learning with magnificent field trips in the high 

school: Life Skills events for freshmen, Biology Trip for sophomores, and 

Spanish II Trip for seniors.  

 

 
Emmanuel, Aubree and sea stars              Sea critters galore in God’s nature 

  

     A highlight of the entire academy experience occurs when the sophomores 

travel to Morro Bay to see the gorgeous creatures God has created. Their lab 

becomes the sky, the sea, the tide pools, the estuaries, tents, and campfires, 

with Jesus in the midst of it all. Thanks Mr. Riddle, Mr. Steffen, and Frank 

and Louise Holder (along with other parents) for making this sojourn every 

year. Students on this trip made the following comments: 

 At the last tide pooling experience, there were entire walls of 

rock covered in holes. In each hole was a sea urchin! 

 
 I dissected a dead chitin. Then Mr. Steffen came and showed 

us all the different parts (at least the ones he knew). It was 

really exciting! 

 

 

 

 

 Biology trip was really wet and cold, but I didn’t mind 

because everything else made up for it. I really liked 

touching all the sea anemones. 

 I loved being out in nature’s tide pools where it is the 

animals’ natural place. 

 We watched elephant seals. They were so big, and the pups 

were so cute. 

 

 
    Riccaela and an urchin      Hannah, Michaela and Sasha      Jordan’s star 

     

     Calexico Mission School has been the destination for the last several 

years’ trips for the Spanish II class under the tutelage of Mrs. Simmons. 

Students not only become better acquainted with the Spanish language, but 

they are also able to share the love of God through the mission projects they 

perform for that school. 

     Conference-wide musical events provide bright sights and sounds for 

junior high students in February. The SECC hosted a Junior High Hand Bell 

Festival at Redlands Academy on January 30. Nancy Jessup from Concordia 

University in Irvine directed six hand bell choirs into making marvelous 

music rather than chaotic cacophony. The Junior High Choral Festival took 

place at Campus Hill church in Loma Linda on Feb. 7.The acoustics in that 

sanctuary made for a glorious concert. Nearly 200 students were conducted 

by Josh Rivera, a former teacher from Monterey Bay Academy. 

     An academy hymn festival was held at Orangewood Academy on 

February 28 for the six academies in our conference. The church has a 

powerful legacy of beautiful and inspiring hymns. This festival, the 

brainchild of James Woods, the music director at Orangewood, is used as a 

vehicle to help students learn and appreciate their musical heritage. This 

year’s special musical guests were our own handbell choir from Mesa 

Grande. 

 


